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I am writing in opposition to  

HB2977 1% increase in state TLT for ODFW Wildlife Habitat 

Any increase at this time in TLT will be detrimental to the hospitality industry and will 

negatively impact Oregon's economy.  

 

The economy is reacting negatively to the instability of impending tariffs. Further 

creating a discouraging environment by increasing costs with increased TLT is 

unsupportable.  

 

We need to do all we can to encourage tourism and reassure travelers Oregon is the 

perfect destination.  

 

 

Thank you for your careful consideration of this request to oppose HB2977 

 

 


